
Announcements for the Week Beginning 
Sunday, June 16, 2019 - Happy Father’s Day 

 
June is Men’s Month at the Bible Way Church of Atlas Road. W e encourage all men to 
participate in our programs and services, outlined below and on our website, at bwcar.org; and to 
join our Men’s Choir. Choir rehearsals are Thursday, June 27, at 6pm in the Memorial Chapel and 
Saturday, June 29, at 9am in the Worship Center. All men are asked to give $40 to help with Men’s 

Ministry programs and services throughout the year.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS… 
 
Casual Sundays are back! All members and leaders are encouraged to dress “casually” when 
worshipping at Bible Way during the hot months. Communion attire will still be worn on first 
Sundays. 
 
Sunday, June 16. Baptism Class will be held at 10:00am in the Fellowship Hall Conference Room. 
For more information, please contact Wanda Jackson, at 803.647.5158.  
 
Sunday, June 16. Calling all youth...join us at the Wire for Generation NOW Sunday; 11am in the 
Sanctuary.  
 
In observance of Father's Day (June 16), Graduate Recognition Sunday (June 23), and Men’s Day 
(June 30), Children's Church LIVE services will not be held. 
 
Sign up in the vestibule after 8:00am and 11:00am worship services for the A. C. Jackson Wellness 
Center’s free Boot Camp, open to all! Boot Camp will be held Mondays and Wednesdays June 17-26 
and July 8-17, at 6:00pm .  
 
Thursday, June 20. All are invited to attend a church-wide worship service with Pastor Carl D. 
Parrott, from Rhema Word Restoration Ministries; 7:00pm in the Sanctuary. 
 
Sunday, June 23. Attention all parents and students: Please join us in  the Sanctuary at 
10:00am for our A/B Honor Roll Recognition Ceremony. 
 
Sunday, June 23. Graduate Recognition Sunday, for  our  high school and college 
graduates, will be held during our 11:00am worship service.  
 
Tuesday, June 25. Special Mid-Week Service with Bishop Joseph W. Walker from Mt. Zion 
Baptist Church, Nashville, TN, will be held at 7:00pm in the Worship Center. Please invite your 
family and friends to join us for this church-wide service.  
 
All educators are invited to join us for the Educators Reception on August 6 in the Fellowship Hall at 
5:30pm. Registration for this event will be held Tuesday, June 25 - July 23. Registration can be 
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completed in the vestibule or online at www.bwcar.org. The first 50 educators to register online will 
be entered into a door prize drawing. For more information email scholarships@bwcar.org. 

Thursday, June 27. Bible Study for  Men Only w ith Senior  Pastor  Darrell Jackson, Sr ., 
will be held in the Sanctuary at 7:00pm. All men are asked to attend.  
 
Our next Page Turners Book Club selection is Redeeming Love by Francine Rivers. We encourage 
you to read Redeeming Love and join our discussion during our 5th Saturday Fellowship on 
Saturday, June 29.  
 
Orders are now being taken for Walking By Faith t-shirts. Shirts are available in black or gray and 
there are sizes for men, women and youth.  Please visit the table in the vestibule or find us online at 
bwcar.org to place your order. 
 
Make a statement by purchasing your Walking By Faith wristband in the vestibule after Sunday 
and Tuesday services or online at bwcar.org; $2 each. Wristbands are available in black with 
white text and also in gray with purple text. Available in a limited quantity, while supplies last. For 
more information, contact Chris Lawrence at 803.566.0411, or at couples@bwcar.org  
 
This just in...view the Woman’s Touch Live Broadcast now available on Facebook, at BWCAR 
Women’s Ministry.   
 
Lost and Found is open a fter  ea ch 8a m a nd 11a m w orship service. Are y ou missing  a  
Bible, clothing, glasses, umbrella, etc.? If so, please stop by the Lost and Found to claim your items.  
 
Beginning Sunday, July 7, the Bible Way Adult Basketball League will run for six weeks at the A. C. 
Jackson Wellness Center, on Sundays at 3:00pm. To participate, sign up in the vestibule; or, come 
out and watch these exciting, Sunday afternoon games! For more information, email 
ajackson@bwcar.org. 

 

PRAYER LIST 

Family of Little Miss Faith Jamiyah Gilmore  

Family of James Peterson  

Family of Jefferson “Jeff” Vanderhorst  

To visit our website, scan here:  
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